
13 February 2018

Toni G. Atkins, California State Senator, District 39
State Capitol
Room 4072
Sacramento, CA 95814–4900

Dear Senator Atkins,

I can’t tell you how disappointed I am to be writing this letter today! You are the last person I 
expected to completely ignore your constituents — especially those who voted for you. I suppose 
you are to be commended for not pandering to us — indeed, not even keeping up the pretence 
of caring about our input & issues and improving our quality of life. But from where I sit, such 
blatant disregard of voters is not only impolitic; it’s also unprofessional, and just plain rude. 
Apparently, what I’ve taken to calling a crisis of representational integrity at my Web page

https://she-philosopher.com/studies/California-AB- .html

pervades California’s liberal state government, too.

My last letter to you, asking for a simple yes or no reply, was dated 14 November 2017, and 
received at your Capitol offi  ce on 17 November 2017. A copy was duly posted to my website at

https://she-philosopher.com/SCCcase/comments-on-AB .html

(see Follow-Up No. 23), so that the broader public can follow along, and everyone (including your 
staff ) can access all supporting documentation for my case, whenever they wish. Despite all this, 
it’s been almost three months now, and there has been no response at all from your offi  ce on 
what is, for me, a critical and time-sensitive matter.

So, once again, I must ask: will you fi x California’s fl awed “Good Neighbor Fence Act of 2013” this 
year (2018) — yes? or no?

Sincerely,

Deborah Taylor-Pearce
Resident & voter
California State Senate District 39 & California State Assembly District 77

dtp
11390 markab drive

san diego, ca  92126-1325
e-mail: dtp@she-philosopher.com
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